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TOWN OF KYLE ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION 

Mark June 15 on your calendars and watch for posters and information.  The next planning meeting will be 

Thursday, May 2 at 7:00 pm at the Town Office.  Everyone is welcome. 

To be included in the map for the town wide garage sale that day please register with the Town Office. 

Vendors are still welcome for the trade show. 

CURBSIDE WASTE AND RECYCLE 

Monday, May 6 is the first day for the WASTE cart (grey ) pickup.  The carts need to be put onto the street in 

the location that they were dropped off (except for the west side of Francis Street that we have contacted by 

phone).  See the reverse of this newsletter for items that ARE NOT ACCEPTED in the waste and recycle bins. 

The Triways carts are to be taken back to the property owner’s property after being emptied and not left on 

the boulevard or street. 

The single stream bin at the public works compound will now be for R.M. of Lacadena rate payers only. 

If you require a “residential renovation” bin please contact Tri-ways directly at 306-773-7575. 

COMPOST PICKUP 

This program as revised last year will resume on Wed. May 8th and will be on the 2nd and 4th Wednesdays of 

each month.  This is by application only.  Please contact the town office for an application form if you qualify.  

The compost drop off is open at the Public works compound. 

MINOR BALL AND YELLOWJACKETS BASEBALL 

Ball season will be under way shortly…watch for posted for upcoming games. 

JUNK VEHICLES 

The Town is looking at bringing in a junk vehicle dealer….do you have a totaled, wrecked, unwanted, damaged 

or non-running vehicle cluttering up your yard?  Call the Town office and we will put you on a list to be 

contacted. 

 

April was a busy month.  Thank you to all the volunteers who helped 

out with the hockey/curling windup, That Kritical Stage production and 

the $1000 draw! 

 


